
Planning Commission
Town of Sunderland, Vermont

August 19, 2016

A special meeting of the Planning Commission (Commission) of the Town of Sunderland was 
held on Friday, August 19, 2016, at the Sunderland Town Offices pursuant to the Warning fixing 
the time and place of the meeting.

The members present in person were Ed Bove, John Stuermer, Lily Van Haverbeke and Scott 
York. 

Also present at the meeting was Peter Luca.

Mr. Bove, Chair of the Commission, called the meeting to order at 4:03 p.m.  Ms. Van 
Haverbeke recorded the minutes of the meeting.  

The first order of business to come before the Commission was public input on the Act 250 
permit application by Jake Kolar and the Songho Hong Trust for property located on North 
Road.  Discussion ensued on a number of questions on the development of the property.    

Upon motion made by Mr. Bove and seconded by Mr. Stuermer, a motion was made to go into a 
deliberative session to discuss this Act 250 permit application.  At 5:25 p.m. Mr. Stuermer 
motioned to end the deliberative session and to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. York seconded this 
motion, all approved, and the meeting was adjourned at 5:35 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted, 
/s/ Lily Van Haverbeke
Lily Van Haverbeke


